
Night at the Tech
for AASD 6th graders and their families 

Experience a few of the many different courses that Fox 
Valley Tech has to offer 

Enjoy a free dinner presented by Chef Jeff and FVTC Culinary Arts students.

Why is this experience so important?
On our personal journey to find a career we pass through these different phases:

Learning ABOUT Work (First we begin to become aware of the different types of careers in 
elementary school)

Learning THROUGH Work (Then, we explore different career types based on personal 
interests in middle school)

Learning FOR Work (Finally, we start career planning and training in high school)

This opportunity gives students a way to learn about the different work opportunities that are 
available to them.

May 1st and 2nd
5:00 - 7:30 p.m.

Fox Valley Technical College
1825 N. Bluemound Drive 

Appleton, WI 54912

Please consider joining us for this free opportunity!
Registration opens April 10th!

Register here: https://goo.gl/5J0tVB


	Slide Number 1

